Leipski, Tina (UTC)

From: Pratt, David (UTC)

Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 1:17 PM
To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)

Subject: FW: Tux Ride

Tina, per the email below, please dismiss the application for adding a trade name for TuxRide, LLC. Mr. Prigmore’s
wording is not exactly accurate, but it will suffice. | spoke on the phone with him just before he sent the email and | am
sure of his intentions. He plans on continuing to run the weed bus but only within Seattle City limits, thus exempting
that service from UTC regulation. Thanks.

From: william prigmore [mailto:limobuswill@gmail.com)
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 1:14 PM

To: Pratt, David (UTC)

Subject: Re: Tux Ride

Please withdrawal the weedbus.club certificate.
Thanks, William

On Monday, August 25, 2014, Pratt, David (UTC) <dpratt@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

William, | will add this information to your current charter permit. When we talked last week you mentioned that you
may want to withdraw the “add a trade name” application we have pending for you. That application will add the “The
Weed Bus” to your current charter certificate.

Do you want to withdraw that application? | believe we have what we need from you to process that application. So, if
you want to withdraw that application, please let me know in writing of your intent. You can do so by responding to
this email or you can send something else in, as long as you notify us in writing. Thanks.

From: william prigmore [mailto:limobuswill@gmail.com]
. Sent: Friday, August 22, 2014 1:13 PM

© To: Pratt, David (UTC)

‘: Subject: Tux Ride

Please remove the 1995 FORD WITH VIN#1FDKE30G6SHB06350

. Please keep the 1998 FORD with VIN# 1FDE30F2WHB18719



William Prigmore
19550 International Blvd., Suite 304

SeaTac, WA 98188

E: LimoBusWill@gmail.com

P:206.423.9603

William Prigmore
19550 International Blvd., Suite 304
SeaTac, WA 98188

E: LimoBusWill@gmail.com
P: 206.423.9603




